
Dear Parents of Fifth Grade Students,  

The Orangeburg Prep 2024 – 2025 yearbook is pleased to announce the return of 5th grade 

student ads. Use this to celebrate your student’s last year at the lower campus. The cost is $25 

per ad. Please send one to two pictures along with the message you would like on your ad to 

yearbook@orangeburgprep.com. The ad deadline is Friday, November 8th. 

Sincerely, 

The OPS Yearbook Staff 

Student’s Name: _________________________________  

Parent’s Signature: ________________________________  

Please select - Cash: _____ Check: _____ 
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